
From: Paul Molinaro <paulm@buildtosuit.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 10:05 AM 
To: Lerner, Sarah <SLerner@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Tree Removal - Cardinal Glenn 
 

 

Sarah, 
 
Attached is a picture of the tree that would be removed with the sanitary sewer project. The trees to the 
left and right would be protected and remain.  Can you please pass this along to the commission 
members?  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Paul Molinaro 
Vice President 
Welton Enterprises, Inc. 
702 N Blackhawk Ave, Suite 109 
Madison, WI 53705 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
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